
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Falvo, Nicholas [falvo.nicholas@epa.gov] 
7/6/2018 5:32:15 PM 
Block, Molly [block.molly@epa.gov] 
Re: R7 Media Inquiry: Exchange Monitor ref. West Lake Landfill 

I would have just said, "No." 

But this is good. 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 6, 2018, at 1:29 PM, Block, Molly <block,molly@lepa.gov> wrote: 

Westlake question below 

From: Carey, Curtis 
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 1:26 PM 
To: Press <P.f.!0.'.?.'.?.@.Qp_9 _ _._ggy>; regionalpress <r._;:gionalpress@_;:p_9 _ _._g_gy>; Grantham, Nancy 
<Grantharn.Nancy@epa.gov> 
Subject: R7 Media Inquiry: Exchange Monitor ref. West Lake Landfill 

MEDIA INQUIRY Friday, July 6, 2018 @ 9:30 a.m. 

News Outlet: Exchange Monitor 

Reporter: Chris Schneidmiller, Editor in Chief 

Contact Information: chris@exchangemonitor,com, 571-435-3961 

Deadline: Friday, July 6 @ 2:00 p.m. ET 

OPA Coordinator: Curtis Carey 

Branch Chief/SME: Lynn Juett, DeAndre Singletary 

Question/Request: 

With the resignation of Scott Pruitt as EPA Administrator, does the acting Administrator Andrew 
Wheeler anticipate any changes to the current schedule or proposed remedy for the West Lake Landfill 
Superfund Site in Bridgeton, Mo.? 

Draft Response: 

Ex. 5 Deliberative Process (DP) 
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